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Eminent scientists indicate we are at a global crisis regarding climate change which 

threatens multitudes of species on this earth including humans.  Oregon needs to 

undertake additional efforts to sequester carbon and using natural methods disturbs 

the environment less than other approaches.  The incentives included in the design 

will hopefully promote partnerships and lead to other climate mitigation efforts in the 

future.  Please do not delay in passing SB 530 as the funding will help leverage 

additional resources becoming available through IRA funding which is both smart and 

effective use of tax dollars.   


